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 Date: February 22, 2012 
 

Engineering Bulletin: 021202 
 

Effective Date:  February 22, 2012 
 

Released By:  Jamie Magnusson 
 

Subject: Non Thermal Sill Flashing E14055 
 

Description:  Due to design changes, implemented to improve the thermal 
manufacturing process, we will no longer offer our T14055 sill flashing, in non-

thermal form. T14055 is available for a thermal sill flashing and E14059 is 
available for a non-thermal sill flashing. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


